
 

 

We have held one meeting for every troop level for the 

2022/2023 season. All of our girls are working towards the Girl 

Scout way badge for their specific troop level. Our Daisy Troop 

68115 made birthday cards for Girl Scout founder Juliette Gordon 

Low, and learned about how she sold her precious strand of 

pearls to purchase a location for Girl Scout headquarters in the 

early 20th century. Every girl at every troop level was asked to 

choose what badges they will earn this year. Most of the girls 

attending this program are from Paulsboro, they are classmates 

and already have a bond once they arrive at our meetings. With 

the new girls they do not know, they have been extremely 

welcoming and are showing them the ropes on how to be a 

sibling to every Girl Scout. We are making sure that every Girl 

Scout feels seen and heard at the meetings, especially when 

selecting our badges for the year. Many of our Paulsboro girls and 

their families took advantage of our event at Camp Sacajawea for 

Dia de los Muertos. They all had a wonderful time learning about 

the way that another culture celebrates lost relatives while also 

experiencing camp for the first time! They are all excited at the 

prospect of camping this summer. 
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